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Fire District # 1
Marlboro Township

The 2015 Budget meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners, Fire District # 1,
Marlboro Township, was held on Tuesday, November 17, 2015.  The meeting was called
to order by Chairman MacDonald at 8 PM as per the Open Public Meeting Act, all rose to
salute the flag.

ROLL CALL: Douglas Tilton : Present
Paul Elkin : Present
Charles VanCuren : Absent
John Borden : Present
Michael MacDonald : Present

Budget Preparation Workshop established a proposal:
Tax Rate .033
Fund Balance $ 213,798.00
Supplemental Fire Grant 4,339.00
Amount to be Raised
through taxation

973,563.00

Total Budget Proposed $ 1,191,700.00

2016 Budget questions answered by the Board and recorded by the Auditor.

Vehicle roster is needed to be submitted with the Budget which can be obtained from our
insurance company.

Commissioner Borden to forward insurance, LOSAP information and disclosure
information to the Auditor.

Commissioner Borden made a motion (81) to adjourn meeting at 8:50; seconded by
Commissioner Elkin.

ROLL CALL VOTE: Douglas Tilton : Yes
Charles VanCuren : Absent
John Borden : Yes
Paul Elkin : Yes
Michael MacDonald : Yes

Sincerely,
Rose Marie Di Liberto
Clerk


